

Mid-Atlantic Glass Association

June 28, 2021

Dear MGA Community:

We are happy to inform you that the Mid-Atlantic Glass Associations' Annual Golf Tournament is being held on Wednesday, September 22, 2021, at Whiskey Creek Golf Course Ijamsville, Maryland. It has always been well attended by industry professionals. Hopefully, you will consider attending or supporting this significant event.

Considering our office was closed for 15 months, we need the support and sponsorship from our industry's companies. I would like to invite your company to be one of this year's sponsors and/or gift donator's. Your support will not only help to defray the cost of this event, but it will also demonstrate to all in attendance your commitment to sustain our industries initiatives. Your company's name will be prominently displayed and will be announced to all in attendance.

There are several opportunities for sponsorship:

- Beverage Cart Sponsorship \$2,500.00-Thank You Pulp Studio
- Dinner Sponsorship \$2,000.00 Thank You Glass and Metal Craft
- Lunch Sponsor \$1,000.00 Thank You Vitro
- Hole Sponsorship \$250.00
- Prize Donations (Donate prizes or designate money to purchase prizes for the awards ceremony on your company's behalf)

If you are interested in any of these opportunities or would like to be a partial sponsor for any of the available items listed above, please contact the MGA office by email midatlanticglass@comcast.net or phone 301-831-8338.

If you would prefer to donate prizes, please bring the day of the event, or send packages or overnight mail to:

MGA - 8603 Burnt Hickory Circle, Frederick, MD 21704 - Attn: Maureen Heavner

Thanks for your continued support!

Best regards,

Maureen Heavner Executive Director